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Research and training grants totalling $433,934 were awarded to various departments of the University of
California, San Diego, during the months of June and July.

Dr. Clifford Grobstein, Dean of the School of Medicine, received a grant of $282,062 from the Department of
Health, Education and Welfare, Public Health Service, for a Program for Developmental Biology at UCSD.

The Department of Health, Education and Welfare, P.H.S., also awarded a grant of $43,338 to Dr. Harold J.
Simon, Department of Community Medicine, School of Medicine, for his study of "Pathogenesis of Staphylococcal
Infection."

Dr. Gerhard N. Schrauzer, Department of Chemistry, received a grant of $30,386 from the Department
of Health, Education and Welfare, R.H.S., for his project, "Degradation of Pesticides With Vitamin B-12 and
Metallop."

The National Science Foundation awarded a grant of $30,300 to Dr. Hans E. Suess, Department of Chemistry,
for his study of "Solar Related Secular Variations of the Atmospheric Carbon-14 Level."

A training grant of $28,848 was awarded to Dr. Theodore H. Bullock the Department of Neurosciences.

The American Cancer Society awarded a grant of $10,000 to Paul L. Price, Department of Biology, for his
project, "Chemical Studies on the Structure and Function of Pancreatic Deoxyribonuclease."

Dr. Alfred B. Manaster, Department of Mathematics, received a grant Of $9,000 from the National Science
Foundation for research entitled "Recursive Function Theory."


